# تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع المناهج القطرية





## اختبار نهائي test final English غير محلول

موقع المناهج ← المناهج القطرية ← المستوى الثاني عشر ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الثاني ← اختبارات ← الملف

تاريخ إضافة الملف على موقع المناهج: 05-02-2025 18:44:50

ملفات اكتب للمعلم اكتب للطالب ا اختبارات الكترونية ا اختبارات ا حلول ا عروض بوربوينت ا أوراق عمل منهج انجليزي ا ملخصات وتقارير ا مذكرات وبنوك ا الامتحان النهائي ا للمدرس

المزيد من مادة لغة انجليزية:

## التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب المستوى الثاني عشر











صفحة المناهج القطرية على فيسببوك

الرياضيات

اللغة الانجليزية

اللغة العربية

التربية الاسلامية

المواد على تلغرام

### المزيد من الملفات بحسب المستوى الثاني عشر والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الثاني

لل الملقات بحسب المسلوى الثاني عشر والمادة لغه الجليرية في القصل الثاني	المريد ه
اختبار نهائي test final English محلول	1
مذكرة Sword The	2
دليل إجابات الاختبار التجريبي نهاية الفصل	3
الاختبار التجريبي نهاية الفصل غير مجاب	4
الاختبار التجريبي نهاية الفصل غير مجاب	5

of Language		
s:		
rt of the test, you	will answer 12 vo	cabulary and grammar questions.
Read the followin	ıg.	
My neighbour sa	w a	breaking into my house when we
were on vacation	1.	
Which of the follo	owing BEST fits the	e above gap?
□ vandal		
burglar		
shoplifter		
kidnapper		
Read the followin	ıg.	
		that children can do
Which of the follo	owing BEST fits the	e above gap?
trials		
efforts		
attempts		
	Read the following were on vacation which of the following shoplifter kidnapper kidnapper Read the following with their parent which of the following trials efforts	Read the following.  My neighbour saw a were on vacation.  Which of the following BEST fits the vandal burglar shoplifter kidnapper  Read the following.  There are many easy science with their parents at home.  Which of the following BEST fits the vandal shows a great state of the parents at home.  Which of the following BEST fits the value of the following BEST fits

### Grade 12 - English Test - 2<sup>nd</sup> Semester Test 2023 - 2024

Read the following.
The police have no to arrest Mr Andy as a murderer.
Which of the following BEST fits the above gap?
result
effect
evidence
influence
Read the following.
was woken up in the night by the sound of hitting my bedroom window.
Which of the following BEST fits the above gap?
hail
mist
frost
blizzard
Read the following.
The competition rounds are so hard I hope that I can and win the final prize.
Which of the following BEST fits the above gap?
jump the gun
skate on thin ice
go the full distance
keep the head above water

All students, without	must come to school in uniform.
Which of the following BEST fits t	he above gap?
fail	
trace	
exception	
permission	
Read the following.	
You need toconnect the	power before repairing my electrical equipment.
Which of the following BEST fits t	:he above gap?
in_	
un_	
mis_	
dis	
Read the following.	
The protect of natural res	sources is everyone's duty.

Grade 12 - English Test - 2<sup>nd</sup> Semester Test 2023 - 2024

Read the following.	
Rashid used to play	_ football and basketball when he was youn
Which of the following BEST fits	the above gap?
both	
none	
either	
neither	
Read the following.	
Fatma needs only	minutes to finish her test.
a few much a little plenty  Read the following.	2024
Mr Simon has made a new film	is based on a true story.
Which of the following BEST fits	the above gap?
who	
which	

I wish people	the beaches clean.
Which of the following BEST	fits the above gap?
can keep	
have kept	
would keep	
were keeping	

13	Α	Fill in the gaps with word	ls from the list below: (There is one extra word.)				
	shortage / steal / nutrition / membership / sooner / overcast /cheat .						
<b>1.</b> His	s applica	ntion for club	was accepted.				
<b>2.</b> Th	e sky wa	as	and a light rain began to fall.				
<b>3.</b> Th	e thief v	vould be found	or later by the police.				
<b>4.</b> So	meone t	tried to	my credit card from my handbag.				
<b>5.</b> A §	good	is v	very important to stay healthy and strong.				
<b>6.</b> So	me area	s in the world are still su	ffering from water				
В	Fill in tl	he gaps with prepositions	from the list below: (There is one extra prepositi				
	2(		on / with / to / out				
<b>A.</b> \	You can r	eplace the broken vase	a new one.				
<b>B.</b> N	∕Ir Jaber	tried to find	who damaged his car.				
<b>c.</b> S	ara is alv	vays playing jokes	her little brother.				
<b>D.</b> 7	The robb	er escaped	the bank when the security saw him.				

С
_

1.	<b>Complete</b>	with the	correct f	form of	the verb	in brackets
----	-----------------	----------	-----------	---------	----------	-------------

If he ( listen ) to the weather forecast last night, he would
bring his umbrella.
2. Rewrite the following sentences using the given words.
Passengers are not allowed to carry sharp items in their hand luggage. ( mustn't )
Passengers
It was unnecessary to rent a bike. I bought two road bikes. ( needn't have )
You
3. Put the following sentences in the PASSIVE VOICE.
The chef will prepare the dinner for our guests early.  The dinner
People hope that the prices will not increase in the upcoming year.
It
4. Join the following sentences using the given RELATIVE PRONOUN.
Let's go to the museum. The new 3-D artworks are shown there. (where)

### **READING 1**

Directions: Read the following then answer questions 14 to 17.

Text A Text B

One of the most important Islamic architectures of the Istanbul skyline are the towering dome and minarets of the Suleimani Complex which stands on a platform overlooking the natural water paths and seas. It was built by the Ottoman ruler Suleiman the Magnificent between (1550-1557) at the height of the Ottoman Empire's power. It is the largest and the most beautiful of the majestic mosque complexes in Istanbul. The mosque has a rectangular floor design and is surrounded by a large courtyard. The center of the mosque is a single square-shaped room, illuminated by more than 100 large coloured glass windows.

The Islamic architecture art is made simple and matches the inspiring size of the central dome, which measures 90 feet (27.5 meters).

Arranged around the mosque there are several Islamic schools which were centers of learning in the Ottoman Empire, a hospital, and a row of shops. The complex was designed by the Ottoman master architect Mimar Sinan, whose buildings are iconic in Islamic Ottoman architecture.

On a hill overlooking the Spanish city of Granada stands the Alhambra Palace built in the rule of *Muhammad Ibn al-Ahmar* and other Muslim *Nasrid* rulers (1238-1492) in the 14<sup>th</sup> century. Although some parts of the palace have been *demolished* during Granada battle, only three parts remain: a fort, on the west end of the hill, a princely residence to the east, and a group of homes and gardens known as the Generalife.

The courtyards of Alhambra Palace are prettily decorated with coloured stones, types of printed plaster, printed wood, and calligraphy. Some of the most remarkable eye-catching features of the architecture are the stamped geometric 124 white marble columns. They support and beautify the halls surrounding the *Court of the Lions*, which is in the heart of the palace. The Alhambra and its Generalife are the most famous and the best-preserved places of Islamic architecture. They were selected as a UNESCO World Heritage site in 1984.

14	What are the TWO texts MAINLY about?
	great Muslims architects
	the art of Islamic architecture
	the beauty of Spanish architecture
	Mimar Sinan the Ottoman architect
15	Read the following from Text B.
	Although some parts of the palace have been <u>demolished</u> during the Granada battle, only three parts remain.
	What does the word <u>demolished</u> in the above sentence mean?
	shaped
	covered
	described
	destroyed
16	Based on Text B, what are the functions of the white marble columns which are around the halls?
	supporting and decorating the halls
	dividing the homes and the gardens
	organizing the Court of the Lions halls
	providing and adding more space for the vistors

17	A R	Read Texts A and B again and decide if the following statements are	
	Tr	rue (T), False (F) or Not Given (NG).	
1	<b>I.</b> The nar	me of the Suleimani Mosque relates to an Ottman ruler.	
2	2. The Alh	nambra Palace was built during the 10 <sup>th</sup> century.	
3	<b>3.</b> The Sul	leimani Mosque and the Alhambra Palace are tourist attractions.	
		ased on Text A, what were the places built around the Suleimani Mosqu Mention THREE.	ue?
	Place 1:		
	Place 2:		
	Place 3:		
	2	2025 2024	ŀ
		ased on text B, what were the materials used in decorating the courtya f the Alhambra Palace? Mention THREE.	rds
	0.		
	Material	I 1:	
	Material	12:	
	Material	I 3:	

### Writing

Directions: In this part of the test, you will respond to ONLY ONE writing prompt.

نبيه هام:

لا تكتب أي بيانات شخصية (اسم المدرسة / اسم الطالب / رقم الهاتف / العنوان التفصيلي / البريد الإلكتروني) حتى لا تتعرض لفقدان الدرجة.

### Choose ONE topic ONLY 1 OR 2:

#### Topic 1:

Write <u>a LETTER OF COMPLAINT</u> to Mr S. Ahmed, the head of EXPRESS Online Shopping Company, complaining about the smart watch you ordered as a gift for your brother.

Your name: N. Talal

Your Phone number: 3190 ××××

#### Helping tips:

- delayed shipment
- different features, model, colour, size
- missed watch cover, missed warranty card

#### OR

#### Topic 2:

Write a STORY UNDER THE TITLE OF "The Place of Mystery"

Describe the events that happened in this place and your role in solving the mystery.

#### **Helping tips:**

- > the time and the place of the story
- people involved in the story
- > the sequence of strange / unexpected events and your role
- the ending of the story and your feelings

18 Write here.		
	ahlen	la-
	101111-00	
		0,
		0004
2023		2024
Ο:		
		65
		:67
	20	. 40,

### Grade 12 - English Test - 2<sup>nd</sup> Semester Test 2023 - 2024

ahi na	_	
	77)	
	9	
2025	2024	
	97.	